
Dear Parents,  

We are collecting clean items to use for a re-use art project. Please save items that 

we can use and send them to school on                                       .  

Here is a list of ideas. Please check with me about other items you think might be 

interesting! 

• Cardboard boxes of all sizes 

• Rectangular clear plastic containers of many sizes 

• Lids from containers of milk or juice 

• Fabric scraps 

• Pieces of carpet 

• Ribbon, yarn, string 

• Plastic canisters or containers such as potato chip, cottage cheese or coffee 

canisters of many sizes 

• Cardboard rolls from wrapping paper or paper towels 

• Construction paper or other interesting paper 

• Buttons, knobs, decorative pieces to be attached with glue 

• Plastic rings such as from shower curtains 

Thank you! 

	
  


